October 11, 2022 FOI 2022-20

White Rock BC

Re: Request for Information
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act

The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the following information
pursuant to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the “Act”):

e How many full time staff that received a regular pay cheque in 2018 and the number of
employees that are considered full time employees and receive a regular pay cheque
let’s say since January, 2022 to date

Staff have forwarded the following as a response to the request:
The difference in the number of positions from 2018 and 2022 is as follows:

As of September 2018, there were 142 Regular Full Time (RFT) positions, 5 Regular Part Time
(RPT) positions and 2 Temporary Full Time (TFT) positions that turned into RFT positions in
subsequent years (e.g. Digital Media & Communications Assistant)

As of September 2022, there were 159 RFT positions and 4 RPT.

This information does not include the number of full-time staff “that received a paycheck” as it
is noted that will be misleading. As an example, the City has three (3) Recreation Facility Clerk
positions, but its possible that during the year there was three (3) to six (6) different incumbents
that filled those three (3) rolls, due to staff turnover.

Please contact our office if you have any questions, concerns or require further breakdown of
information as provided.

Sincerely,

Tracey Arthur, Director of Corporate Administration
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City of White Rock
15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock BC, Canada V4B 1Y6 www.whiterockcity.ca



If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request,
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to:

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street
Victoria BC V8W 1H2

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with:

your name, address, and telephone number;

a copy of this letter;

a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and
the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review.
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